
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you of a packaging error concerning the product 
OXYMETHOLONE from the following lot: 

● Lot Number: OL3583 
● MFG: 08/24 
● EXP: 08/29 

The packaging incorrectly states the dosage as 10 mg/tablet, while the actual dosage 
inside the tablet is 50 mg/tablet. 

If you have received this lot of OXYMETHOLONE, please note this discrepancy and 
ensure that it is communicated appropriately to avoid any confusion. The correct 
dosage is 50 mg/tablet, as indicated by the contents of the tablets themselves. 

We sincerely apologize for this error and any inconvenience it may cause your local 
distributor or email us sale.lapharma@gmail.com  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Your Sincerely, 
Team LA Pharma 
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